
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

No: MNM/NOTICE/87/2024                                                          25.08.2024 

 
Sub:  Women's Day Celebration 

 
We are pleased to inform you that our college, in collaboration with the IQAC, Women's Cell 

and NSS, will be organizing a Women's Day celebration on 29.08.2024 (Thursday) at 12:45 

PM in the college premises. This program is dedicated to the women of our institution and 

aims to raise awareness on issues affecting women and to celebrate their strength and 

achievements. Presence of all girls’ students is mandatory. We believe that your participation 

will contribute to the success of the occasion, fostering a sense of unity and empowerment 

among the women of our college. 

 

 

(Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha)  
                   Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 
  

 

 

  


